
F e d e r a l  R e s e r v e  B a n k  

o f  D a l l a s

DALLAS, TEXAS 

75265-5906

Notice 98-69

TO: The Chief Executive Officer of each
financial institution and others concerned 
in the Eleventh Federal Reserve District

SUBJECT 

Customer Brochure on Year 2000 

DETAILS

The Federal Financial Institutions Examination Council (FFIEC) has issued a cus­
tomer brochure on the Year 2000 date change. The brochure, entitled The Year 2000 Date 
Change, answers eight commonly asked questions concerning the effect of the Year 2000 date 
change.

The Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation (FDIC) will distribute the brochure to 
banks and savings associations, and the National Credit Union Administration will distribute the 
credit union version of the brochure to credit unions. The brochure is also available on the 
FFIEC’s Web site at <www.ffiec.gov> and the FDIC’s Web site at <www.fdic.gov/consumer/ 
index.html>. You may obtain a single copy by faxing a request to (202) 416-2076, sending a 
request by E-mail to <www.publicinfo@fdic.gov>, or writing to the FDIC Public Information 
Center at 801 17th Street, N.W., Room 100, Washington, DC 20434.

MORE INFORMATION

For more information, please contact Ann Worthy at (214) 922-6156. For additional 
copies of this Bank’s notice, contact the Public Affairs Department at (214) 922-5254.

Sincerely yours,

For additional copies, bankers and others are encouraged to use one of the following toll-free numbers in contacting the Federal 
Reserve Bank of Dallas: Dallas Office (800) 333-4460; El Paso Branch Intrastate (800) 592-1631, Interstate (800) 351-1012; 
Houston Branch Intrastate (800) 392-4162, Interstate (800) 221-0363; San Antonio Branch Intrastate (800) 292-5810.

ROBERT D. McTEER, JR.
PR E S ID E N T 

AND C H IE F  EX EC UTIVE OFFICER

August 7, 1998
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